NSBA Tech Support Report

In May 2009, | took over the administration of the www.novascotiabandassociation.com website. | had been

administering a www.novascotiabandassociation.org website and in May the two sites were combined under

the .com site.

In June, two additional communication methods were established. A twitter account was set up for the
association under NS Band Association with the user name NSBA and a facebook account under Nova Scotia
Band Association. Since June, 30 tweets have been sent through Twitter and 38 posts have been made to the
facebook account. As well, there have been many hours of work put in on keeping the website current.

| am not able to continue to offer the “tech support” for the NSBA as | have taken on these responsibilities
with several other organizations. | have prepared a list of the necessary usernames and passwords for the
NSBA so these functions can be continued.

It is very important that members provide information to the NSBA so their information can be shared with the
membership. Finding out what is going on around the Maritimes in banding is the “glue” that makes the

organization run!

| appreciate having had the opportunity to serve the NSBA in this capacity.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Foote
2" Vice-President



